
From: Eidson, Rebecca W. <reidson@tctc.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/5/2014 2:32:34 PM
Subject: RE: Event invitation for Governor Haley - 225th anniversary of the founding of the Town of 

Pendleton

Greetings again, Katherine:

I am following up on this email inviting the Governor to attend the kickoff celebration for the 225th anniversary of the 
founding of the Town of Pendleton on Saturday, January 10, 2015, from 7-8:30 p.m. at Tri-County Technical College in 
Pendleton. Please see details below.

I look forward to hearing from you. We hope the Governor can be with us. 

Best Regards,

Rebecca Eidson

Rebecca Eidson, Director
Public Relations and Communications 
Tri-County Technical College 
P.O. Box 587
Pendleton, SC 29670
Phone: 864.646.1507
Fax: 864.646.5061
reidson@tctc.edu
www.tctc.edu

From: Eidson, Rebecca W.
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 8:54 AM
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
Cc: Eidson, Rebecca W.
Subject: Event invitation for Governor Haley - 225th anniversary of the founding of the Town of Pendleton

Greetings Katherine,

I am Rebecca Eidson, Public Relations Director at Tri-County Technical College in Pendleton, SC. On behalf of the
Town of Pendleton, its Mayor, and the Anniversary Celebration Planning Committee, I would like to extend an
invitation to Governor Haley to attend and to make brief remarks at the kickoff celebration of the 225th
anniversary of the founding of the Town of Pendleton on Saturday, January 10, 2015, from 7-8:30 p.m. at
Tri-County Technical College in Pendleton.

This reception is open to the public and represents the beginning of a year-long anniversary celebration. Other 
elected officials who have been invited to make brief remarks are Senator Graham, Senator Scott, and 
Congressman Jeff Duncan. Remarks will take place at 7:30 p.m. Could you please advise me on the best way 
to arrange for her to be present if her schedule permits?
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We hope Governor Haley will be able to join us. Please let me know if this is a possibility. 

Thank you,

Rebecca Eidson

Rebecca Eidson, Director
Public Relations and Communications
Tri-County Technical College
P.O. Box 587
Pendleton, SC 29670
Phone: 864.646.1507
Fax: 864.646.5061
reidson@tctc.edu
www.tctc.edu
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